[image: image1.jpg]



[image: image3.wmf]
PSE&G 

4000 Hadley Road

South Plainfield, NJ 07080

May 16, 2017
Dear Neighbor, 

On or about Wednesday, May 17, 2017, PSE&G contractors will begin tree removal activity around PSE&G’s Sayreville Regulator Station off of Skurka Court in Sayreville, NJ. This activity will support the upcoming Sayreville Regulator Station Upgrade Project that was approved by the Sayreville Planning Board in December of 2016. 
Tree removal activity will occur between 7AM and 4PM, Monday through Friday, until approximately Friday, May 26, 2017. Sixty-one (61) trees will be removed from the approximate area that is outlined in red in the image below. The Project will plant twenty-six (26) new trees to provide additional screening/buffering towards the end of the project. Once the tree removal activity is complete, the crews will then begin preparing the site for construction.
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On or about Monday, June 5, 2017, crews will begin the deconstruction of existing equipment and installation of upgraded facilities. The upgrades at the station will include the installation of a new regulator station building, modernized gas pipe and processing equipment. This project will assist with managing anticipated demand and will help to maintain safe and reliable gas service to the Borough of Sayreville and the surrounding area. The installation of new fencing and landscaping improvements will also occur as part of this project. 
The deconstruction and upgrade work will occur Monday through Friday, from 7AM to 6PM, and on Saturdays, from 9AM to 6PM. This Project is scheduled to continue through the fall of 2017. All work hours have been approved by the Borough’s Planning Board. 
Construction equipment will be staged within the station fence line. However, increased sound may be heard during construction hours. Throughout the Project, it is essential that you and anyone occupying your property, including children and pets, refrain from going near the work zone. PSE&G appreciates your patience and cooperation 
If you have any questions or concerns please call our dedicated project hotline at 
1-877-678-5784.
Sincerely,
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Luke Teitelbaum
Public Affairs Specialist 
PSEG 
_1269773000.doc



